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Arlington Heights School District 25    

 Administration Building • 1200 S. Dunton, Arlington Heights, IL  60005 • (847) 758-4913  • FAX  (847) 758-4882

 Jake Chung, Assistant Superintendent for Personnel and Planning

February 3, 2017
Dear Parents,

Below you will find the conference dates and times for this spring.  As you know we offer opportunities both in the fall and the spring for interested parents to meet with their child's teacher(s).  While we continue to value the partnership between home and school, we also understand there are many different ways in which our staff and parents communicate throughout the school year.  Spring conferences can be a good opportunity for parents to connect with their children's teachers, yet we also want to let parents know that conferences are not a requirement of all families.  Should you wish to meet with your child's teachers, please follow the normal methods that are outlined by your particular school. 

Elementary Schools

Thursday, March 23, 2017: 

Parent-teacher conferences are scheduled between 5:00p.m. – 7:45p.m. 

Friday, March 24, 2017: 

Parent-teacher conferences are scheduled from 8:15a.m. – 11:45a.m.  

Middle Schools
Thursday, March 23, 2017: 

Parent-teacher conferences are scheduled between 3:40p.m. – 7:45p.m.

Friday, March 24, 2017: 

Parent-teacher conferences are scheduled from 7:45a.m. – 10:45 a.m.  

Sincerely,

Jake Chung 
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